SAI HIGHER SECONDARY SCHOOL, BARIPADA

NOTICE Dt. 03/10/2024
(PUJA VACATION FOR CLASS XIl STUDENTS)

It is hereby notified to all students of Class XIl and staff of Sai Higher Secondary School that the
School will remain closed for the Class Xl students from 09/10/2024 (Wednesday) to

17110/2024 (Thursday) on account of PUJA VACATION and will reopen on 18/10/2024
(Friday).

All parents of Class XIl students have to come to the school (Campus - I, Takatpur) on
08/10/2024 (Tuesday) strictly between 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM, get the LEAVE TOKEN issued
from the School only after clearing all pending dues of Class XIl and then submit the leave

token to the hostel warden in order to take their son / daughter to home.

The School will re-open on 18/10/2024 (Friday) and the parents are requested to come to the
school (Campus - |, Takatpur) on 18/10/2024 (Friday) in person strictly between 10:00 AM to
6:00 PM to leave their son / daughter, get the entry token issued and then leave their son /
daughter in their respective hostels after submitting the ENTRY TOKEN to the hostel wardens.
Following the order of Government, No student will be allowed to go home / return to the
school alone and the application of the parents to leave / receive their son / daughter alone

shall not be entertained at all.
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Copy to: Director, Principal & Notice Boards Vice Principal
For information of all concerned. Sai Higher Secondary School




